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OFFICE OF THE GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

 

 

The 2018 Minutes of the Synod of the Covenant were approved by the 224th General Assembly (2020) 

without exceptions and with the following comments: 

COMMENTS: 

1. Attachments were identical to what was found in the minutes. 

2. Consider finding another way to indicate attendance in the minutes.  Using an X on the page is 

difficult to interpret. 

3. Very little time is scheduled for worship during stated meetings. 

4. Often there was no old business which meant there was no continuity of follow up with previous 

items of business. 

5. The names of leadership seemed to appear year after year while many positions remained vacant. 

 

The General Assembly thanks the Synod for providing minutes in paper and electronic format. 

 

 

 

Reverend Dr. J. Herbert Nelson, II 

Stated Clerk of the General Assembly 

Presbyterian Church (U.S.A.) 

 

 

July 23, 2020 


